YOUR life • OUR PURPOSE



SARAH LAWRENCE

Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy

BECAUSE YOU GAVE...

Thank you so much for your generous support to students like me. I cannot emphasize enough how appreciative I am and how much these funds help to motivate me to continue to work hard to achieve my goals. Upon graduation next May, I hope to pursue a residency in either adult medicine or ambulatory care where I can then return to West Texas and provide care in rural communities. I am grateful to be the recipient of this scholarship, and I hope that one day I am able to give back to students to come as you have for me.

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, I CAN...

As a P4, there are a lot of extra costs that come with this final year of school. I will be traveling for my clinical rotations, applying to residency programs, traveling for interviews, and preparing to take my licensing exams. All of these things come with costs that are not included in standard tuition. Scholarships like these help tremendously in being able to carry out these endeavors and are very rewarding to the time and effort I have spent to get to this point. They not only provide financial support, but also motivational support to keep working hard.

WHY I CHOSE TTUHSC...

Growing up in Sweetwater, I understand the importance of supporting local programs in West Texas. I am so appreciative that TTUHSC has a campus in Abilene and that, as a whole, Texas Tech puts an emphasis on centering their programs around caring for the greater West Texas rural population who largely go underserved. In addition to these values, when I toured the campus I loved the close-knit culture and knew this was where I wanted to attend after I graduated from UT. I have enjoyed my time at TTUHSC and know they have prepared me to achieve my goals.

